January 9, 1991

Docket No, 50156

Mr, William L. Beckman, Plant Manager
Big Rock Point Nuclear Plant

10269 U.S. 31 North

Charlevoix, Michigan 49720

Dear Mr, Beckman:

SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO NRC GENERIC LETTER 90-03 FOR BIG ROCK POINT PLANT
(TAC NO. 76207)

On March 20, 1990, the NRC staff issued Generic Letter (GL) 90-03, "Relaxation
of Staff Position in Generic Letter 83- 28, Ttem 2.2 Part 2, 'Vendor Interface
for Safety-Related Components.'" This GL requested that a11 licensees and
applicants review their vendor interface programs and modify them as necessary
according to guidance provided in the GL. The GL included two requirements
for an adequate vendor interface program, with requirement (a) addressing the
interface program with the NSSS vendor for those safety-related components
supplied by the NSSS vendor, and requirement (b) addressing periodic contact
of vendors which supply other key safety-related equipment.

By letter dated September 24, 1990, Consumers Power Company responded to this
GL with regard to the vendor interface program at the Big Rock Point Plant, In
your response, you stated that your existing program meets requirement (a) of
the GL, Additionally, the staff understands from your submittal and
conversations with your licensing staff that an additional program will be
implemented by October 1, 1951 to address requirement (b) of the GL. We have
completed our review of your response to GL 90-03 and find it acceptable.

Sincerely,

/8/
Robert Stransky, Project Manager
Project Directorate 111-1

Division of Reactor Projects III/IV/V
0ffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

¢cc: See next page
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o di January 9, 1991

Docket No, 50-155

Mr, William L, Beckman, Plant Manager
Big Rock Point Nuclear Plant

10269 U.S. 31 North

Charlevoix, Micrnigan 49720

Dear Mr, Beckman:

SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO NRC GENERIC LETTER 90-03 FOR BIG ROCK POINT PLANT
(TAC NO. 76207)

On March 20, 1990, the NRC staff issued Generic Letter (GL) 90-03, "Relaxation
of Staff Position in Generic Letter 83-28, Item 2.2 Part 2, 'Vendor Interface
for Safety-Related Components.'" This GL requested that all licensees and
apnlicants review their vendor interface programs and modify them as necessary
according to guidance provided in the GL. The GL included two requirements
for an adequate vendor interface program, with requirement (a) addressing the
interface program with the NSSS vendor for those safety-related components
supplied by the NSSS vendor, and requirement (b) addressing periodic contact
of vendors which supply other key safety-related equipment,

By letter dated September 24, 1990, Consumers Power Company responded to this
GL with regard to the vendor interface program at the Big Rock Point Plant, In
your response, you stated that your existing program meets requirement (a) of
the GL. Additionally, the staff understands from your submittal and
conversations with your licensing staff that an additional program will be
implemented by October 1, 1991 to address requirement (b) of the GL. We have
completed our review of your response to GL 90-03 and find it acceptable.

Robert Stransky, Project Manager
Project Directorate 111-1

Division of Reactor Projects 111/1V/V
0ffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: See next page
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